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Contact: Rep. Born – (608) 237-9139 

 

 

Co-Chair Born Responds to JFC Member Appointments 

 

Madison, WI—Assembly Joint Committee on Finance (JFC) Co-Chair Mark Born (R-Beaver 

Dam) released the following statement in response to Speaker Robin Vos’ appointment of the 

Assembly committee members:  

 

“The newly announced Assembly JFC membership is well-positioned to continue the responsible 

fiscal management that the Wisconsin taxpayers deserve. For over a decade, Wisconsin 

Republicans have been working to lower the tax burden, while investing in key priorities and 

programs that make Wisconsin a great place to live, work, and raise a family.  

 

“The addition of Representative Karen Hurd will provide invaluable perspective to the 

committee through the considerable personal and professional experience she will bring. I look 

forward to working alongside our entire JFC team to craft a budget that serves the people of 

Wisconsin well.”  

### 
 


